
 

 

                Fall 2017 

We hope you’ve all had a great summer and have had some time to stop and relax. It’s hard to believe how fast the 

time has gone as we head into new changes this Fall.  We are sad to say goodbye to Daun, but so excited for the 

opportunities God has put in her life. 
 

 Update on Daun’s Ministry with Cru 

It is with mixed emotions that I share with you that I will be leaving Pel & Associates at the end of August. I have 

enjoyed the nearly 3 years that I have been here and am blessed to have worked with all of you. 

While it is sad to say good-bye, I am also excited for all that God 

has for me in the future. I will now be focused full time on 

raising support for my ministry with Cru, with the hope of 

joining my team on campus at UC Irvine as soon as possible. 

The 2017/18 school year will begin at the end of September 

with many new international students attending. It is the desire 

of my team to reach as many of these as possible, but I must be 

fully funded before I can report to campus. 

I would love for you to continue following my journey and keep 

updated on what I am doing. You can visit my webpage for 

more information https://give.cru.org/0777974 and I welcome 

you to add me on Facebook. If you would like to receive my 

Newsletter Updates, please email me at 

Daun.Slauson@bridgesinternational.com and I would be happy to 

arrange that. 

 

Scam Emails 

We continue to see reports in the news about emails going out seemingly from an official company, claiming 

that a customer needs to update their information or password.  This is known as “phishing”.  Sometimes the 

email also asks for an upgrade to a program you use.  This email could contain a link appearing to go to the 

website.  Do not respond to these emails and never click on a link.  Always go directly to the website to do an 

upgrade or to update your information. 

           Cloud Cabinet 

 Need a copy of a previous tax return?  We have everything stored in the Cloud   

Cabinet, a secure web-based system that is set up for each client individually with a 

username and password.  Call us today to get started! 
 

We prepare taxes and more… 

In addition to preparing tax returns each year, we also offer other services including 

payroll processing, bookkeeping, and tax planning. Please feel free to contact our 

office if you are interested in learning more about any of these.  

      

Enjoy a wonderful fall! 

   Pel & Associates Team 

  

 

Daun with International Students in Australia 

 

Extensions 

The final deadline: 

October 16, 2017 

Call for your 

appointment 

today! 
 

https://give.cru.org/0777974
mailto:Daun.Slauson@bridgesinternational.com

